HB 1305 -- TRAIN CONDUCTORS (Phillips)
COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Committee on Transportation

This bill specifies that any member of the crew of a locomotive or
train being operated upon rails cannot be required to display a
driver's license to a law enforcement officer in connection with
the operation of a locomotive or train within Missouri.



